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SSUUMMMMEERR  22002222    The heart of South Venice since 1955 

Meet the 
Candidates! 
MONDAY, AUGUST 8 

Got an absentee ballot? Don’t send 
it in till you meet the candidates! 
We’ve invited all local and state 
candidates on the 2022 primary 
ballot. Details on page  8.  

 
 

 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Next meeting  SEPTEMBER 12   7:00pm    

GARDEN CLUB 
On hiatus until September!  

SOUTH VENICE BOOK CLUB 
Taking the summer off! 

Continued on Page 3 

CALENDAR 

FREE WI-FI AT SVCA 
NETWORK NAME:  
SVCA    
ACCESS KEY:    
civic1955 

   Dianna Brannan      Bernard Doogue    Bobbie Drummond    Paul Gilmartin 

 Joan Giovinazzo       Susan Juranek       Sandy Tulenko 

Your 2022-23 Board of Directors 

The 2022-2023 Board of Directors of the SVCA was approved at the 
June General meeting and took office July 1. There are seven directors 
who  share a history and/or commitment to the South Venice commu-
nity and the SVCA. The 2022-23 Board members are:  
Dianna Brannan - with her husband Bill, retired to South Venice in 
2014.  Board Treasurer 2019-2022. 2014-2019 volunteer with SVCA Wa-
ter Quality Task Force, Trash Buddies, Alligator Creek and Shamrock 
Park Waterway clean ups, 2014-2017 Friends of the Beach where she 
worked on the dune restoration project.  
Bernard “Duke” Doogue – With his wife Nancy, came to South Venice 
in 2017 from New Jersey, after selling their school lunch catering busi-
ness. Bernard is a licensed realtor in three states including Florida, and 
holds a Florida Condo Association Manager license. He formed Duke 
Professional Management here. An avid Toastmaster, Duke joined the 
SVCA Board in 2019 and has served as President 2020 to the present. 
Bobbie Drummond -  Bobbie joined the SVCA Board in March, filling 
the seat vacated by John Bowne.  She and her husband came here in 
2019 after many years running their own very successful business in 
Atlanta, among them a  residential painting company. Here in South 
Venice, she immediately volunteered to paint our building, which she 
did and we thank her. It looks great!  
Paul Gilmartin -  Paul came to here in 2020 from San Diego, after a 30-

DON’T FORGET: It’s hurricane season. Be prepared! 

Thanks for 
stepping 

up! 
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Community Media  is 
the exclusive publisher 

of this newsletter 
  
       

South Venice Beach Wave 
FOR ADVERTISING RATES  941-375-3699 

PO Box 1023, Venice FL 34284 
Clayton@4CommunityMedia.com 

    

The SVCA, the SVBET, Board of Directors, Trustees or its 
assigns will not be held liable for any services provided, 
work performed or offers made by any advertiser ap-
pearing in The Wave. 

South Venice  
Civic Association 

The heart of South Venice 
since 1955 

    

720 Alligator Drive 
South Venice Beach, FL 34293 

Phone: 941-493-0006  
Office hours: 9:00am to 1:00pm 
Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 

     

www.SouthVeniceBeach.org 
info@southvenicebeach.org 

    

BOARD OFFICERS 
Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue, President 

Dianna Brannan, Treasurer 
     

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 
Paul Gilmartin 

Cherry Giovinazzo 
Sandy Tulenko 
Susan Juranek 

Bobbie Drummond 
     
    

 South Venice Beach WAVE 
Editor: Maureen Holland 

maureenholland@comcast.net 

Every Sunday at the SVCA building 
Fellowship Bible Church 

Services at 10:00    
Bible Study at 11:15  

 

    

SVCA’s MISSION 
To protect, preserve and improve our community’s character, 

conditions and quality of life.  
To bring South Venice together to promote our civic, social,  

intellectual and recreational interests. 

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 
    

We love to hear from you!  
SEND TO:   maureenholland@comcast.net 

Names may be withheld.  All letters are subject to review.  

Continued on Page 6 

Dianna Brannan 
dbrannan4501@yahoo.com 
314-602-0297  
Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue  
bdoogue@comcast.net  
941-220-3407 
Paul Gilmartin 
boardmembergil@gmail.com 
619-368-6749 
Joan ‘Cherry’ Giovinazzo        
kimballroad888@gmail.com 
215-872-2943 

Sandy Tulenko 
stulenko@gmail.com 
973-809-7143 
 
Susan Juranek 
susanjuranek@gmail.com 
941-275-5401 
 
Bobbie Drummond 
digslife@mac.com 
404-217-0870 

HOW TO CONTACT THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

FROM DUKE DOOGUE 
Message from the President 

I really enjoy this time of year, as because of day-
light saving, it is always so light when I leave the 
house if I have early meetings, or early appoint-
ments. Similarly, when coming home in the eve-
nings, I find that there are number of hours after 
dinner, which one can spend in the lanai, outside, or 
down at the beach just enjoying nature. 
This time of year is great, as it enables all of us, to 
recharge our batteries, to plan and enjoy vacations, 

and to enjoy a more spare time outside communing with nature, or 
participating in sporting events and activities long into the evening. 
I know that I feel energized, and want to do more, as I feel I have all 
these extra hours in the day, versus when we are in winter, and the 
sun rises later and sets earlier. We at the SVCA, are busy cleaning and 
improving our hall, to accommodate a number of extra renters who 
are renting the hall for all manner of family celebrations and events. 
We are planning to strip the floor, reseal and re-wax the floor, and 
then to keep the floors looking very clean and attractive. We survey 
our hall renters, after having rented, and the response we invariably 
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Board Matters 
From PAUL GILMARTIN 
This column in the Wave is to keep you 
informed on what your Board is doing, 
and to provide you with financial re-
ports and a summary of Executive 
board meeting minutes.   
      

June General Meeting—Board elected 
At the Annual General meeting of the Civic Association 
on June 20, we presented the Board of Directors slate, 
which was published in the May issue of the WAVE,  to 
a quorum of the membership. A vote to approve was 
conducted. The slate was elected and the vote was 
unanimous, with no objections.  
Financial Summary: As of May 31, 2022 

Current Assets: $47157.95 
Fixed Assets: $22946 
Total Assets: $70104.32 
Total Liabilities: $2493.09 
Total Income/gross Profit: $30348.93 
Total Expenses: $24463.21 
Net income: $5896.84 

Members can get a copy of Financials from the office 
during business hours. 
Executive Board Meeting Summary: 
• The SVCA board met on June 13 and discussed the 

financials listed above.  Also discussed:  
• Articles of Incorporation and By-Laws revisions 
• New conflict of interest statement for board mem-

bers 
• Membership events.   
• Approved an Open House for new residents to be 

held on October 1, so they can learn more about 
the SVCA. This event will kick off the membership 
drive season. 

• Buildings and Grounds projects and priorities  
• Rental hall usage and the influx of younger families 

that are renting 
• Updates to and progress on the new website 
• August 8 event for Meet the Candidates 
• Events for the Fall including Red Tide and turtles 

education, roofing, sewer/septic, and Florida land-
scaping. 

• Other events have been moved to September.  
• Next board meeting September 12.  
SVCA members can find minutes and agendas at the 
office during business hours.  

year career n the United States Navy, retiring as a Cap-
tain. In California he served on various Boards of Direc-
tors, including non-profit boards for special education, 
public education, and home owner associations. He’s a 
long-time visitor to Venice and his extended family here, 
including two aunts and an uncle in South Venice. Paul is 
now getting to know the veteran community and the 
beach community. These days you see his monthly col-
umn “Board Matters” in the WAVE.  
Joan ‘Cherry’ Giovinazzo (aka “The Energizer Bunny”) - 
SVCA Board 2018-2022. Membership Committee, Founder 
and Chair, Friends of the Beach Committee 2012-2017. 
Pancake Breakfasts coordinator. Organizes hall decora-
tions and creates table centerpieces for all events.  This 
year, Cherry took over leadership of the Annual Yard Sale 
from Gail Parker.  
Susan Juranek -  Susan  joined the board in FFebruary, 
filling a vacated seat.  She and her husband Bill  came to 
South Venice from Chicage in 2011, becoming full time 
residents.  She’s retired from AT&T and today is a pas-
sionate gardener and ‘foodie’.  Susan got her real estate 
license in 2021, and worked with Century 21 on the is-
land.  In addition, she’s volunteered at Venice Hospital, 
Venice Wildlife Rescue, Habitat and All Faiths Food Bank. 
A supporter of the SVCA from the beginning , she strongly 
believes in giving back to our unique community.  
Sandy Tulenko - Sandy is a retired teacher and adminis-
trator from New Jersey and has lived here for eleven 
years—with her partner Tommy Lee. Long-time SVCA 
member and Beach activist, SVCA Board 2020-2022. 
Sandy also  worked on fundraising for the new ferry and  
carees about protecting our resources. This year, Sandy 
established a new project, the SVCA Environmental 
Roundtable. 
 

2022-23 Board of Directors 
Continued from page 1 

RIP Jeanne Bowne, wife of former 
Board President and Beach Trustee 
Our condolences to John 
Bowne, long time SVCA 
board member, former Pres-
ident and, later, Trustee on 
the Beach Endowment, on 
the loss of his wife Jeanne  
who fought a valiant 18 
month battle with multiple 
myeloma. 
New Englanders through and 
through, John and Jeanne 
came to South Venice twelve 
years ago and immediately 
began making a difference in the community.  They were 
regular volunteers — John still is—and we are always so 
grateful for such dedication. 
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MASTER
PLUMBERS

Plumbing Septic Gas
• Repipes • Inspections • Water Heaters
• Leak Detections • ATU Maintenance • Boilers
• Water Heaters • Pumpings • Tankless
• Garbage Disposals • Repairs    Water Heaters
• Backflows • Installations • Repairs
• Plumbing Repairs  • Pump Stations • Installations
• Remodels/ New Construction
• Sewer and Water Hookups    

              Fully Licensed and Insured #CFC1427155

$25
Backflow Test

when you
mention this ad

Call Today for a FREE Estimate!!
Northport 429-8200

Venice/Sarasota 497-7900
Bradenton 747-9700

www.masterplumbersandseptic.com

Mention this 
ad and save

10%

Extra “HOT” Summer Savings at:

• Repipes & Repairs
• Tub & Shower Units
• Water Heaters
• Garbage Disposals
• Backflows
• Remodels/New Const.
• Water Hookups
• Well & Plumbing
   Inspections

• Septic Inspections
• ATU Maintenance
• Repairs
• Installations
• Pump Stations
• Sewer Hookups

MASTER
PLUMBERS

North Port 429-8200
Venice/Sarasota 497-7900

Bradenton/Lakewood Ranch 747-9700
www.masterplumbersfl.com

Fully Licensed
& Insured
#CFC1427155
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 FROM TERESA GOOD, Shamrock Park 
What’s up at the Park 

We’re still here all summer. If you’re still 
here, come on over and  enjoy this won-
derful, natural corner of our world.  

Restoring our Florida landscape 
We have heard from many neighbors 
about the grounds work being done at 
the Park and along Shamrock Drive.  
There are lots of folks who understand 
what we are doing, but I want to make 

sure the whole community understands the activity as we 
fold the newly acquired ESLPP addition.  
Acres of invasive Brazilian Pepper trees along with some 
Carrotwood trees and other non-natives have been 
mulched, treated and removed from areas along Shamrock 
Drive. This removal project is the beginning of a process to 
restore the landscape to its native habitat. Brazilian Pepper 
trees were first brought to the United States in the 1890’s 
from South America - In their native ranges, there are nat-
ural controls which keep them in check. But here, those 
natural controls are absent and there is nothing to stop 
them from taking over our native landscapes. Brazilian 
peppers can reach heights greater than 30 feet, live for 
over 30 years, grow around 10 feet per year and form 
dense thickets. The thickets become so dense and provide 

so much shade that any vegetation trying to grow under-
neath is choked out.  
These invasives also produce allelopathic chemicals in the 
soil that make it impossible for anything else to grow near-
by. Unattended, eventually, nothing but Brazilian pepper 
trees would exist, producing a monoculture.  
Allowing this to happen in our native habitats, directly 
affects listed species of wildlife such as gopher tortoises 
and scrub jays. They destroy mangrove, pineland, scrub, 
and wetland habitats. In fact, Brazilian pepper trees are so 
destructive, it is illegal for anyone in the state to grow, har-
vest, cultivate or transport the tree throughout the state. 
Since the County purchased this new section of land  for 
preservation purposes, we plan to continually monitor the 
area to once again re-populate the landscape. The re-
stored habitat will support a much healthier population of 
Florida wildlife including wading birds, turtles, crabs, rap-
tors and more.  
The restoration process will take time, however. We will 
see many phases of change on our way to the goal.  
Before the County purchased these 39 acres, it was des-
tined to be developed into residential housing. The goal 
now is to restore the land to a diverse, native ecosystem 
which will benefit a healthy variety of wildlife for many 
years to come.  
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer to help moni-
tor and pull invasive weeds in these restoration areas, just 
contact me at tjgood@scgov.net.          Continued 

http://www.masterplumbersandseptic.com
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The Heart of South     
Venice since 1955 

For 67 years, the SVCA has been 
here for South Venice, for YOU! 

WWiitthh  yyoouurr  ssuuppppoorrtt,,  wwee  aarree  aa  ssttrroonngg  vvooiiccee  
iinn  SSaarraassoottaa  CCoouunnttyy    

MEMBERSHIP MAKES US STRONG! 
When we’re strong, we are heard at the County on 

issues that affect us—like tree trimming, ditch mow-
ing, code enforcement, mosquito spraying, drain 

maintenance, zoning, permitting, water and sewer.   

TTooggeetthheerr,,  wwee  wwoorrkk  ttoo  kkeeeepp  SSoouutthh  
VVeenniiccee  aa  ssttrroonngg  ccoommmmuunniittyy!!    

Beautiful Neighborhoods  Initiative  •  Water Quality 
Task Force  •  Siesta Waterway Clean-up   •  Sham-
rock Park Clean-up  •  Community   Emergency Re-
sponse Team  •  South Venice Garden Club  •  Gov-
ernment Affairs Committee to liaise with County  

     

SVCA’s MISSION   
To protect, preserve and improve our 
community’s character, environment 
and quality of life, and to bring South 

Venice together. 
We promote the civic, social,         
intellectual and recreational          
interests of our community.  

Let’s Make Some Black Gold     
August 24 – 10:30am in the Park Classroom  
Join us to learn what UF/IFAS Extension Sarasota County 
is doing around the region with composting, waste reduc-
tion and recycling. This 60-minute workshop blends in-
door lessons with outdoor, hands-on activities. Attendees 
will learn the basics of home composting, how to build 
their own compost system, and the benefits of com-
posting. Register early at: ufsarasotaext.eventbrite.com 
to reserve your seat and receive notice of any changes, or  
visit scgov.net/parks or call 941-861-5000. 
    

Demonstration Garden Tour  
First Thursdays from 9:00am ro 11:00am 
Ages 18 and up/Free/Meet in the Demonstration Garden. 
Master Gardener volunteers will be in the Demonstration 
Garden at Shamrock Park to answer questions, provide 
free tours and give expert advice on Florida-Friendly land-
scaping. No registration necessary. For information, call 
941-861-5000. 

Renewed your          
membership yet? 

Still just $60 yearly 
     

Welcome to our newest members! 
John VenHousen 

Phyllis Humbrecht 
Jack Toohey 

Thomas Bartlett & Katherine Anderson 
John VenHousen 

Becky Lee & Diana Hoover 
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2022 Schedule of  
Community    

Improvement 
Projects 

    

To join one of our teams or learn more about     
what we do contact:  

     

Marla Wilcox at 303-818-3641 or    
Marlawilcox63@gmail.com 

       

Alligator Drive Clean-Up 
(meet at SVCA parking lot) 

Saturday, September 10 -  8:00am 
Saturday, December 10 -  9:00am 

     

Seminole Drive Clean-Up 
(meet at Quincy and Burke) 

Saturday, August 13 -  8:00am 
Saturday, November 12 -  9:00am 

     

Venetian Waterway Clean-Up 
(meet by tennis courts at Shamrock Park) 

Saturday, October 8 -  9:00am 
       

    CERT: Community Emergency                     
  Response Team 

Fourth Thursday - 6:00pm 
Joint meeting at  Venice Gardens Community Center on 

Shamrock Blvd.  Volunteers welcome! 
     

Grove/Seminole Cleanup 
(Meet at Quincy near Burke Road) 

Bring yard tools and gloves. Trash bags provided. 
Saturday, October 15—8:00am 

Saturday, November 19—9:00am 
Saturday, December 17—9:00am 

 

For 67 years, the SVCA has been here for 
South Venice, here for YOU! 

get is how much people enjoy renting our hall, because of 
its central location, and because it is always reasonably 
priced and kept very clean and well maintained. Respond-
ents also always tell us about how pleasant we are to deal 
with. 
We are noticing a lot of new faces, at our meetings, and I 
would encourage you to invite friends and neighbors to 
come to our events, once we resume in the fall. 
As I drive around South Venice, I am always amazed, 
about how once vacant lots have now been purchased 
and how new homes are being built on these lots. We 
know that many people are flocking to Florida based on 
our weather, the economy, and the lifestyle we offer. 
Please reach out to these newcomers, make them feel 
welcome, and guide them on the various opportunities 
that are available in South Venice and in Venice. 
These newcomers bring their talents and are keen to seek 
out and exploit opportunities that they may see for them 
in Venice and South Florida. 
I remember how Nancy and I came to South Venice in 
October 2017, and how now within a few months we will 
have already been here five years. We find South Venice a 
marvelous place to live, and really enjoy being part of the 
community, contributing to it, and giving back with our 
talents to the various organizations and especially the 
South Venice Civic Association. 
Our membership has really grown, and we look forward 
to the membership growing even further, with many of 
these newcomers joining the SVCA. 
The Jazzercise classes have been very well patronized at 
the South Venice Civic Association, and we are planning 
to offer other fitness classes, that may be less strenuous, 
and may be more attractive to our older members. Stay 
tuned for further exciting information within a short peri-
od of time. 
We as the South Venice Civic Association, wish you all a 
very enjoyable summer, and wish you safe travels wher-
ever you plan to go. 
We are planning to offer you further exciting events for 
you to enjoy, commencing in the fall. 
 Please give us your thoughts and ideas, for any programs, 
events, or Educated Consumer programs that you might 
like see the South Venice Civic Association offer to our 
members, and to the public of South Venice. 

President’s Message Continued  

A lie can travel halfway around the world while the 
truth is still putting on its shoes.             Mark Twain 
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Election 2022 
MEET THE CANDIDATES NIGHT 

Your opportunity to meet the candidates for local,            
state and national offices—face to face!   

    

We have invited all candidates for 
the following offices: 

    

  United States Senator      
  United State Representative 
  Florida Governor        
  Florida Attorney General 
  Florida CFO                                                   

                   Florida Commissioner of Agriculture 
AND LOCALLY:     
County Commission        County School Board         
County Charter Review Board    County Hospital Board 
   City of Venice Council—Seats 5, 6 and 7 

 
 
 
Registration deadline for the general election is October 11, 2022 
        Primary Election— August 23, 2022 
     General election— November 8, 2022 

 

THIS EVENT IS HOSTED BY THE BOARD OF THE SOUTH VENICE CIVIC                
ASSOCIATION AND IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

     

Monday, August 8 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
Bring your friends and neighbors! 

REGISTER TO VOTE AT THE OPEN HOUSE 
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Jazzercise at the SVCA 
Group classes incorporate HIT Cardio dance moves with 
strength training for the ultimate full body  workout. 
Instructor is SVCA mem-
ber Karen Schroll.  

For more information, 
contact  her directly at 
847-361-5810 or just go 

to Jazzercise.com. 

ART CLASS 
Water Coloring with Carol Merenda every 

Wednesday at SVCA 
Monthly sessions. Course 

starts first Wednesday 
every month 12:00 to 

3:00pm • The full course 
is $100 (plus supplies) • 

New students may regis-
ter at the class or contact instructor                          

Carol at 941-366-2866 to get started.   

GOT AN EVENT? You can rent the hall! 
We’re also a great facility for regular classes and meetings 

  
  
  
 
 

SVCA MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall $360 or half hall $240 
HALF DAY: full hall $220 or half hall $120 

 ASK ABOUT  
MONTHLY or  

WEEKLY RATES 

NON-MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall  $450 or half hall $300 
HALF DAY: full hall $260 or half hall $150 

AFFORDABLE and CONVENIENT    AMPLE PARKING   FULLY EQUIPPED  KITCHEN    
Contact the office at 941-493-0006 or info@southvenicebeach.org for hall availability 

and more information 

Weddings • Company Parties • Birthdays  
Organization Meetings • Classes •  Showers  

Memorials •   Family or Class Reunions • Dances 
Exhibitions  • Product Demonstrations 

NEW: Low Impact Class beginning in August!  
Every Monday and Wednesday—10:00am to 10:45am  

This class is specially designed for low impact, and features balance and light weights. It’s a 
great way to get some cardio exercise—AND meet new people right here at the Civic Center.  

     

Contact Karen Schroll @ 847-361-5810 to sign up for upcoming classes   
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Reader’s Choice Winner for 2021

ContemporaryHearing.com

Blair Post, HAS, BC-HIS, ACA
Board Certi�ed Hearing Instrument Sciences
American Conference of Audioprosthology

Hearty Referral

 As a small business owner, the best compliment I 
receive is a referral. Identifying who needs a referral can 
be a bit tricky. I created a story to help my clients identify 
who might need my services.
 When you dine out with friends you may notice 
someone who keeps saying “huh” or “what”. This indi-
cates they can’t hear well in a noisy setting  and tends 

 Research has indicated that on average people take 
seven years to seek help for their hearing loss. Maybe if 
enough people ask they might get the help sooner.
 Over the years I have had referrals of new clients 
who tell me they were out to dinner with friends who 
recommended they come see me. And now, I have my 
referral suggestion taken to a whole new level. A lovely 
lady, with a great heart, was out to dinner with friends. 
She heard the gentleman sitting behind her saying “huh” 
and “what” quite a lot. After a while she turned around, 
interrupted him and suggested he come and see me. 
 The happy ending is he did come in. His wife had 
been begging him to get his hearing checked for years. 
Since a stranger said, “you are showing signs that you 
need to go see Blair”. He realized he might have a big-
ger loss than he thought.
 Since he was admitting he might have 
a loss, I was able to help him hear better. 
Now, his wife is happier when they go out 
to dinner. 
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2022 Hurricane Season has begun! 
Are you prepared? 

http://www.contemporaryhearing.com

https://www.proplumbingdesign.com

https://www.proplumbingdesign.com
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SOUTH VENICE HOME SALES 
June 16 to July 15, 2022 

  Address                                         HTD       BE   FB   Built            Pool        Garage    ADOM    List Price       Close Price    

SOUTH VENICE HISTORY   An ad from a 1958 edition of the South Venice News: 
FOR RENT - Season only. $135 per month. Four room house to responsible couple. Fireplace, 
newly furnished. (This one was on Lemon Bay Drive.) 
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State of the Market 
KELLEY ANN AYERS, Ayers Team, Exit King Realty 
     

It’s been a beautiful Summer in paradise!  A total of thirty-six homes have sold in the last 
thirty-day period. The lowest sale was $241,000. The average “sold price per square foot” 
this period was $282.17. The average sale price this period was $411,383, the average 
days on market was just 13 days and the average price per square foot was $285.55. Cur-
rently there are 37 HOMES PENDING waiting to close, which is the lowest number we 
have seen in months.  The inventory has increased but still remains low! At the time of 
this report (7/15/22 ) there were 42 Active Listings,  and that is the most we have seen in 
a while. Asking prices ranging from 1.1 million to 275K.  

In my opinion, the market has cooled and softened in my opinion. I also do not under any 
circumstance think we are headed for a real estate crash, for several reasons. This is not 
like 2008 where we had liars loans and rigged appraisals, it’s very different.  

Today, the news we hear is national, our area remains an extremely desirable destination, historically we have 60% 
cash buyers who are unconcerned with mortgage rates, just to name a few things. In fact, the market is stabilizing in 
my opinion. Also, just last night on CNBC’s Cramer, they showed that the most popular investment right now is real 
estate. Don’t worry friends, we are going to be fine!   

My sister Katheren and I are experts in South Venice having sold twenty-one homes in South Venice in the recent 
months.  If you are thinking of selling or buying, we are happy to assist you. Please call for a confidential free market 
analysis!  This is Venice Florida, we still have more people that want to move here than we have houses!   

Disclaimer: The sales information was gathered from the Multiple Listing Service (MLS). The sales were by various 
participants of MLS. All information deemed reliable but not guaranteed. 

Welcome to  the  
best neighborhood  
in Sarasota County!  



A proven performer and a professional, 
dedicated, full time real estate agent.

1314 East Venice Avenue, Venice, FL 34285
Alliance Group

Voted Best Real Estate Agent
REMax Hall of Fame Award
Lifetime Achievement Award

TO LIST or SELL, CALL: 
(941) 544-3775

email: gae.stewart@gaestewart.com
Gae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRSGae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRS

�residehomes.com
941-493-7931

Please call to see our
model home on

Flamingo Rd.
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  South Venice Civic Association 
  720 Alligator Drive 
  South Venice Beach FL 34293 
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Seasonal AC Tune-Up
Off$10

NOT VALID ON
MAINTENANCE CONTRACTS

Duct Sanitizing
When done at same time
 as Seasonal AC Tune-Up

Off

$1,000

License Numbers CAC057664 & CAC1817187

4SeasonsAC.com

Save  Up To

On New Qualifying 
AC Systems

Call for details on all advertised specials.  Cannot be  combined with other
offers.  No Cash Value.  See  our website for more rebates and specials

Delivering EXCELLENCE Since 1985

FREE ESTIMATES
ON NEW AC SYSTEMS

Payments
as low as $65 Per

Month
Other fees may apply, call for details

$10

 Gulf Coast Carpet Cleaning & Disaster Service, LLC 
   

 // GCCCFL.COM //    .  

 

 

 

 HOUR WATER REMOVAL 24 

ABOUT US:  
•  40+ Years Experience 
•  Residential & Commercial 
•  Venice & Surrounding areas 

ADDITIONAL SERVICES: 
•  Area Rug cleaning 
•  Tile and Grout Cleaning 
•  Hardwood Floor Cleaning 
•  Air Duct Cleaning 
•  Drapery cleaning 
•  Furniture & Upholstery Cleaning 
•  Odor Removal 

12% off Any Service 

Tam
iam

i Trail Venice Ave

162 Progress Circle

Corporation Way

Center Rd

�� Carpet Cleaning
�� Hard Surface Cleaning
�� Mold Remediation
�� Air Duct Cleaning
 ...and more!

941.488.0000
40 Years Experience!

https://www.remax.com/real-estate-agents/venice-fl-34285-gaestewartdudley-id13256245.html

